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Peab AB’s Nomination Committee proposes a 
new auditor 
 

Peab AB’s Nomination Committee has decided to propose the accounting firm EY as the new 
company auditor at the Annual General Meeting 2021. Authorized Public Accountant Jonas 
Svensson is proposed as lead auditor.  
 

Peab AB’s Nomination Committee proposes that the accounting firm EY be elected new auditor with 
Authorized Public Accountant Jonas Svensson as lead auditor.  
The proposal is made in compliance with the obligatory auditor rotation. KPMG has been Peab’s 
auditor until and including the financial year 2020.  

Peab’s Annual General Meeting 2021 will be held on May 6, 2021. 

 

For further information please contact 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  

 

Peab AB discloses the information provided herein pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information 
was submitted, through the contact persons above, for publication on November 25 2020 at 5:30 p.m. CET. 

 

 

 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 16,000 employees and SEK 58 
billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and Finland. Company 

headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq 
Stockholm. 

 

 

 


